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Anna Wynn

From: Elizabeth Burdick
Sent: Monday, December 9, 2024 10:11 AM
To: Anna Wynn
Subject: Fw: 5A Lorenz Industrial Parkway

Anna, Please add the below request to table the application for 5A Lorenz Industrial Parkway to the 
1/9/2025 PZC meeting. Thanks.   
 
 
Regards,  
Liz Burdick 
Director of Land Use & Planning 
Town of Ledyard 
741 Colonel Ledyard Highway, Ledyard, CT 06339 
Telephone: (860) 464-3215 ~ Email: planner@ledyardct.org 
TOWN HALL HOURS: MON-THURS, 7:30AM – 4:45PM 
  

From: Peter Gardner <dieter.gardner@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Monday, December 9, 2024 10:05 AM 
To: Elizabeth Burdick <planner@ledyardct.org> 
Subject: 5A Lorenz Industrial Parkway  
  
Please continue application to the January 9, 2025 meeting, thanks you. Peter C. Gardner 


